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PUBLIC PRINTER ADDRESSES 
PRINTING INDUSTRY ON SUSTAINABLE 

ENVIRONMENTAL STEWARDSHIP 
 
WASHINGTON— Public Printer Robert C. Tapella outlined ways the printing and paper 
industries can attain sustainable environmental stewardship in the address, GPO and the 
American Printing Industry Move Forward with Sustainable Environmental 
Stewardship, to industry leaders from around the world at drupa 2008 in Düsseldorf, 
Germany.  In January, Tapella set goals on this issue for the U.S. Government Printing 
Office (GPO) and is now taking the next steps to achieving those goals. 
 
Link to address:  http://www.gpo.gov/news/speeches/pp_drupa2008_prepstmt.pdf 
 
drupa is the largest printing equipment exhibition in the world.  The event takes place 
every four to five years.  In 2004, nearly 400,000 attended. 
 
The GPO is the Federal Government’s primary centralized resource for gathering, 
cataloging, producing, providing, authenticating, and preserving published U.S. 
Government information in all its forms. GPO is responsible for the production and 
distribution of information products and services for all three Branches of the Federal 
Government. In addition to publication sales, GPO makes government information 
available at no cost to the public through GPO Access (www.gpoaccess.gov), and through 
partnerships with more than 1,250 libraries nationwide participating in the Federal 
Depository Library Program. For more information, please visit www.gpo.gov.  
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